5/4/15
General Booster Meeting

Called to order at 7:01pm by Bryan Edwards
Secretary minutes posted from 4/6/15 on the Lamar Band Website for review

$20,888 - Checking account
$2,100 - savings account

need people for setup:
trucks, coolers

Band year end BBQ: 5/30/15, 5-7 at Pilot Knoll

Director’s report: 5/1/15 Symphonic band performance at Pinstack
Superior Rating and Outstanding performance

Beat all other middle school bands

Beginning band - outstanding performance, no placement

WTAMU - July 5-17, $810
Charter bus $2,400

No business with Durham Busses
Will be using

LISD camp 6/15/15 - week long camp, day camp $65

$6 a head for BBQ, PayPal option 1-6 people
Spring Concert Tues 5/19/15

Band uniforms 5/20/15 due
Alan Hanna administering the LMAT (Lamar Music Aptitude Test)

New Business
Nominating committee: Bryan Edwards: President, Amy Allen: VP1, Steve Johnson:

VP2, Jill Zielinski: Treasurer, Kim Drum: Secretary

Next meeting 6/1/15 - will vote on nominations
Will vote on the budget amendments and the 2015-2016 budget at 6/1/15 meeting

Meeting adjourned at 7:21pm



